
 
 

 

 

 

 

From: L. Lee Hamm 
To: SOMALL-L@LISTSERV.TULANE.EDU 
Subject: NO TIME TO DROP YOUR GUARD 
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 4:36:30 PM 

Tulane University
School of Medicine 
Message from the Dean
4 February 2021 

Many of our faculty, staff, residents and students have now received at least the 
first round of COVID vaccination. 

However, it is very important that vaccination does not lead to a change in 
behavior or relaxing of precautions. 

Although the vaccine limits the development of illness in most cases, it may still 
be possible to transmit the virus to others after vaccination. There are many 
people who have not yet been vaccinated, including those who live with elderly or 
high-risk family members and who can not risk becoming infected. 
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